
STUDENTS’ UNION AND UWE GOVERNORS STRATEGIC WORKSHOP SESSIONS 

TERMS OF REFERENCE  

Purpose 

The purpose of the Strategic Workshop Sessions is to provide an opportunity for student 
representatives, Governors and members of the Executive to discuss and engage in the 
student voice, key strategic themes facing UWE Bristol, and national initiatives that will 
impact on the student body. Where appropriate, the issues discussed will be at a relatively 
early stage of development so that the debate can inform the University’s policy and 
approach. 

Composition 

The Student Governor (Chair) 
Presidents of The Students’ Union at UWE 
Chair of the Board of Governors 
Four independent (including co-opted) Governors 
Vice-Chancellor 
Registrar and Pro Vice-Chancellor (Student Experience) 

In Attendance 

Clerk to the Board of Governors 
Deputy Vice-Chancellor and Provost 
Deputy Clerk to the Board of Governors (or nominee) 

University and UWESU Officers as are required to assist with the business of the meeting, 
by invitation. 

The Strategic Workshop Sessions are open to all Members of the Board of Governors and 
the Students' Union Trustees to contribute to discussions. Members of the Board are 
encouraged to attend at least one session per year.   

Frequency of meetings: 
Three per year 




